
 
 

 
 
 
Hello. We are Forerunner Records.  
 
We are pleased that you have chosen to study one of our music courses at Matthew Boulton College. 
  
You will take part in a number of music based activities during your advice and guidance appointment and 
have the opportunity to speak to the music team.  
 
You will be involved in a group session and will also have a one-to-one appointment with a member of 
music staff.  
 
Please ensure that you bring your Record of Achievement and a recent school report with you  
 
If you are successful you will be invited in at a later date to either:  

 

ve an assessment of your sound engineering ability (Production routes)  
 
The music team wish you the best of luck and look forward to seeing you.  
 
 

J. Bateman  
 
James Bateman  
Department Manager for Music  
 
Bespoke, State of the Art, Industry Relevant Learning Environments that influence the development of 
vocational learning.  
Search Forerunner Records on iTunes to find our students’ latest track releases. 

 


